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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my Comment.

Sincerely,

Mark Walters
503 Third Street
Delavan, Illinois 61734
walters_mark@sbcglobal.net
309—244—9658
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Hints
13655 Winkel Rd.
Green Valley, IL 61534
kathy.hintz@yahoo.com
309 241—3533
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB
13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with products and
services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and
construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and businesses and
help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of the program in
2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

James R. Harrod
18035 Breckenridge Blvd.
Orland Park, IL 60467
jharrod@hayesmechanical.com
312-518-1755
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

jo berchtold
box 37 green valley
green valley, il 61534
joann.berchtold@yahoo.com
309—352—3270
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Nancy Vaupel
340 42ND Ave.N
St Petersburg, FL 33703
nlvaupel@ grnail . corn
727 2494907
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Noah Lenne
103 Berry Street
Green Valley, Illinois 61534
nslenne@gmail.com

Page 1 of 1



https://owa.mse3.exchange.ms/exchange/supportmwgenjtprcom/Inbox 2/8/201 3 tion—374.EML/?cmd=body&Security2&unfi>tered=] PC # 5007

January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building end construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

keith lemma
400 w chestnut
mason city, il 62664
kslemme@hotmail.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Bryan Sumner
17625 71st Court
Tinley Park, IL 60477
bksumner@comcest.net
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Frank Grachan Jr
6825 Martin Drive
Woodridge, Illinois 60517
fgrachan@yahoo.com
630—971—2046
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants—such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education end municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Bob Fanelli
1222 Huber Lane
Glenview, Illinois 60025
bfenelli@theplanetforward.com
847—729—1291
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Tom Gore
8889 Monfort Drive
Saint John, IN 46373
atornic86@comcast.net
219—365—0790
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Helen Richards
50 Rainbow Drive
Pekin, Illinois 61554
helenr@grics . net
(309) 347—2676
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more then was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Adam Brown
7061 Meadow Lane
Cary, Illinois 60013
akpbrown@aol.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing hew pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Janet Gonzales V

1613 Nicholson St
Crest Hill, IL 60403
jrgonzales@mwgen.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Theodore Vrehas
Two Mid American Plaza Suite 400
Oak Brook Terrace, IL 60181
ted_vrehas@graycor.com
219—608—0577
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Daniel Kilgore
25821 W. Renwick Rd.
Plainfield, Illinois 60544
dan_kilgore@graycor.com
6306847316
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clark
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is e major provider of jobs — at its plants end at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products end services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering end registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Karen House
8422 N 163rd Street
Tinley Park, Illinois 60487
k house @ ad is ionmi as ion . corn
312—560—0979
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joe George
3252 Sturdy Road
Valparaiso, IN 46383
joegeorge@graycor.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Andrew Obrochta
276 Beaver Creek Drive
Bolingbrook, IL 60490
andy.obrochta@atlanticii.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB
13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with products and
services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and
construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and businesses and
help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of the program in
2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

William Kuhiman
11526 Plattner Dr.
Mokena,IL 60448
bill.kuhlman@atlanticii.com
815773-2276
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when currant regulations ware adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Bradley Petrella
24007 Majestic Dr
Minooka, Il 60447
bpetrella@mwgen.com
815—467—2871
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Monica Perez
395 Butternut Trail
Frankfort, IL 60423
monica.perez@atlanticii.com
815—378—2137
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kevin Mcquilkin
2210 Oak Leaf Street
Joliet, Illinois 60436
kevin.mcquilkin@atlanticii.com
7088220555
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Gerry Stolarz
2210 Oak Leaf Street
Joliet, IL 60436
gerry.stolarz8atlanticii.com
708—822—3585
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Sarah Bland
369 Cr 738
Bunker, MO 63629
sarahpescaglia@yahoo.com
5734538001
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Rendolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Charlyn Gowler
2596 N 17000 W Rd
Reddick, IL 60961
gowler5@yahoo.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Terry Parkin
17224 Red Shale Hill Rd
Pekin, IL 61554
tparkin@edisonmission.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Hansen
2 Mid America Plaza Suite 400
Oakbrook Terrace, IL 60181
cherylhansen@graycor.com
630—684—7313
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jenny lies
22303 ncr 3300 a
Manito, Il 61546
Jennyiles30@yahoo.com
309—840—6432
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Bob Hullett
317 W Jefferson
Gardner, IL 60124
hullett54@krausonline.com
815—953—2053
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clark
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Brenda Marlow
3128 St. Andrews Dr.
Pekin, IL 61554
wolramj@hotmail.com
309—353—7464
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

David Megan
30746 E CR 2400 N
Manito , IL 61546
davidh@casscomm.com
3092418969
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at Its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Natalie Newman
26473 E CR 1900 N
Topeka, IL 61567
nataliemnlO@yahoo.cm
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Charlie Crum
201 fairmont
Dekaib, Illinois 60115
Chcrumol@luther.edu
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Lesley Feyerherm
345 deerpath ln e
Dekaib, Il 60115
Lesleyfeyerherm@gmail.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building end construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants —such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company a operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

jordan pherigo
13565 walnut
manito, il 61646
pchs 07 @ hotmail .com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Boerd
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original State emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Nicholas latimer
po box 80
Norris, ilNorrisil 61553
lownv8@gmail . corn
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs - at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kelsey Marlow
3128 Saint Andrews Dr
Pekin, Illinois 61554
Kelseyamarlow@gmail.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more then was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

danielle vaughn
200 sheridan st
reanito, lilinois 61546
daniellevaughn07@yahoo.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the cornpanys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 20 13—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Brittny Gordon
345 deerpeth in e
Dekalb, Il 60115
Bgordon7 88@ gmail . corn
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From: Brittany Marlow [Bmar1ow428@gmail.com] Sent: Mon 1/28/2013 9:03 PM

To: Support MWGen

Cc:

Subject: Midwest Generation Petition

Attachments:

January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB
13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with products and
services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and
construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and businesses and
help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of the program in
2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Brittany Marlow
345 deerpath In e
Dekalb,Illinois 60115
Bmarlow428 @gmail .com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Alisa Weller
1508 N 9th St
Pekin, IL 61554
Lisebellwel7@yehoo.com
309—696—7685
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From: amanda derosa {amandalandon48@gmail.comj Sent: Mon 1/28/2013 9:38 PM

To: Support MWGen

Cc:

Subject: Midwest Generation Petition

Attachments:

January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB
13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with products and
services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and
construction trades also work on special projects in the plants -- such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and businesses and
help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of the program in
2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

amanda derosa
103 Rogers rd
marquette hts, il 61554
amandalandon48 @gmail .com
619677—8462
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products end services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Cory Waller
1508 N 9h St
Pakin, IL 61554
Cawaller8@yahoo. cok
309—840—1170
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therrjault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution controlregulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses thatsupply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projectsin the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on localcommunities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues, for education and municipalservices

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissionstargets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than wasexpected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Nancy White
9745 Concord Rd
Mackinaw, IL 51755
Nancy@minierag.com
309—840—1170
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projectsin the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Robert Koleno
180 Pembroke Drive
Lake Forest, IL 60045
rkkoleno@yahoo.com
847—394—5006
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Charles Surratt
4595 edgawatar dr
Pekin, Illinois 61554
rocksolidll3@yahoo . corn
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs—at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the cornpanys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Maggie Derry
803 W Ave F
Lewistown, IL 71542
Magaltder@yahoo.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more then was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kelsey Bussone
832 N Frink Apartment #10
Peoria, Il 61606
Knbu s sl 8 yahoo. corn
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply tham with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities end businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Quinn Graden
801 Deerfield Dr
Pekin, Illinois 61554
quigrade@hotmail.com
309—202—6503
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